Stinson, Judy

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:13 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Memos 2020-004 and 2020-005

Memo 2020-004 -- 2020 Health Insurance, and Memo 2020-005 -- Fiscal Year 2021 (FY21) Needs Assessment
Process have been posted to the web. They can be found at the link below.

https://mosoilandwater.land/content/fy2020-memorandums

Thank you!!

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https.//www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




